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December 18,~1990

Mr. Kenneth M. Carr
Chairman
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
1717 "H" Street
Washington,-D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Carrs

'I am forwarding a copy of a letter from Ms. Diane Burton
of Auburn,. Nebraska who is requesting information on low-level
nuclear waste. I would appreciate your assistance in.
- obtaining this-information.

Thank you for your attention to this request.

Sincerely,

J. Robert Ker

Enclosure

.

F

..

;

J
i

1

9102130018 910118
PDR ORG NGPZ

PDR

l
I

- . - . . . _ . .. , _ . . . _ _ _ .. _ _ _ . . _ . - _ . - __ .__ ..



1 -

pr.c p w ti u m e - ;-mrr anz z a-me n.2 2,

a ..

DIANE AURELIA BURTON.

1903 * N' STREET
A UBURN, NEBRASKA 68305

18 December 1990

:

Honorable J. Robert Xerrey
302 Hart Office Building

-Washington. D . .. C . 20510-2704
-

,

Re: NRC--SECY 90-316
Low-Level Red Waste

Dcar Sonator Kerray:

I am writing to ' request your assistance in i

obtaining a copy of the ,0f fice of General Counsel staff
analysin of -section 5 of the Low-level Radioactive Waste
Policy Amendment .Act regarding the NRC's responsibilities
associated with the 1993 and 1996 deadlines, referred to as

.|

,

enclosure 1 in SECY 90-318.
I have a copy of SECY 90-318 with enclosures 2'

and 3 however, enclosure 1 is listed as 'Not Publicly
Available.' It would be most helpful in preparing comments
to the NRC to have a full understandin5 of the issue as
present ed t o t hem.

Thank you for your consideration and assistance.
,

Sincerely,

N'

N *Y'

e A. Bur
(402) 274-5242
FAX (402) 274-5066,
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